MUNICIPALITY OF THE DISTRICT OF

YARM OUTH
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January 14, 2020
Yarmouth and Area Chamber of Commerce
Attention: Angie Greene, President
PO Box 532
Yarmouth, NS B5A 4B4

Dear Ms. Greene:

Thank you for your letter of October 31, 2019 regarding the proposed Mariners’s Centre
Expansion Project.

[ would like to thank the Chamber for their contribution and express my appreciation for the
Chamber’s on-going interest in the project.

As indicated in our letter of December 2, 2019, there is no new information to share, when
there is new information to share, it will be shared. As it currently stands, there is no
funding stream open for this project.

Councils will be reaching out to newly elected MP Chris d’Entremont to full debrief him on
the proposed Mariners Centre Project, as well as other regional projects.

Once again | would like to thank you for the Chambers continued interest.
Yours truly,

SR,

Warden Leland Anthony ‘

LA/lasd
Cc: MP Chris d’Entremont MLA Zach Churchill
MLA Colton LeBlanc Warden Danny Muise

Mayor Pam Mood
Mike Randall, Mariners Centre Management Authority
CAO Jeff Gushue AO Alain Muise

ChamberOfCommerce.MarinersCentre
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